
 
 

The ART Must Go On! 
 

Sadly, our “Art Gallery Opening” scheduled for 
Wednesday is cancelled…. 

HOWEVER… 
The paintings will STILL be on display at  

KTB Coffee Shop 
183 Boulevard, Hasbrouck Heights 
From March 16th through April 1st. 

 
If you’re out and about and feel like a nice 

cup-a-joe, please stop by KTB and  
admire our 6th Grader’s  

“Matisse-Inspired Coffee Cups!”  


